
                                    

 

Mega Fun Day Week 6 
Friday 18 November 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 

Each year, our Year 6 students run a Mega Fun Day to raise money towards the Year 6 farewell and 

to buy a gift for the school. This year, Mega Fun Day will be held on Friday 18 November for 

students in years K-5. 
The Year 6 students are responsible for organising an activity and all associated  

equipment or materials. 
 
Your child is organising ___________________________________. Your child has identified the 
following equipment or materials needed for this activity (including the poster and any props): 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please discuss with your child the activity and if anything else is required. All equipment and materials 
will need to be brought to school by Wednesday 16 November. If you are experiencing difficulties in 
sourcing the materials, please contact your child’s class teacher well before this date. Please note: This 
year there is a “minimal lolly” policy for Mega Fun Day. Students will need to be creative for their prizes. 
A suggestion could be stickers or stamps. However, a few lolly prizes per activity are still OK. Thank you 
for your ongoing support of your child for this exciting and special Year 6 opportunity. 
Kind regards, Stage 3 Teachers 

 

 


